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I strongly oppose making in-person voting on the date of an election the standard 

method for conducting an election. This is a solution looking for a problem that 

doesn't exist. Vote by mail has worked just fine for decades, with broad acceptance 

across the political spectrum, and no apparent political bias. It has increased the rate 

of voting and made voting more accessible to all. Shame on the bill's proponents. 

 

You'll have to pry vote by mail out of my cold, dead fingers.  


